
Pre Prep 
 
It is great to see the children back and enjoying their first days of the Michaelmas term.  
Thank you for preparing the children so well.  Please could you ensure they have their coat 
and wellingtons at school each day?  As a reminder, our uniform list asks that wellingtons 
have no loops or buckles, please.  This is for safety reasons, so please replace with an 
alternative pair if needed.  

 


